
Notice 

 

This is to inform LL.M batch of 2025-26 that due to shortage of rooms in girls 

hostel, the university has decided to accommodate LL.M girl students in vacant 

flats within University Campus to ensure their safety. The accommodation shall 

be given on merit basis and subject to payment of hostel fees. 

  
 Warden (Girls Hostel) 

 
 


